LUBBOCK EMERGENCY COMMUNICATION DISTRICT

6032 43 Street - Lubbock, Texas 79407-3711
806.747.6911 - www.lubbock911.org

July 26, 2022

Lubbock County Commissioners Court
Commissioner Terrence Kovar

P.O. Box 10536

Lubbock, TX 79408-0536

The Lubbock Emergency Communication District {LECD) is required by the Texas Heaith and
Safety Code, Section 772.319, to hold a public hearing every three years to solicit comments on
the continuation of the District and the 9-1-1 service fee. The law additionally requires the
Lubbock Emergency Communication District to solicit comments on the participation of the
District in the applicable regional plan for 9-1-1 service.

We welcome your attendance at the public hearing and would appreciate your positive
comments.

The hearing will be held on August 10, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the LECD
offices at 6032 43" Street, Lubbock, Texas.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 806-747-1917.
Sincerely,

A

Nathan Kizer, ENP
Executive Director

BY:

“..to provide the best possible, trouble free 9-1-1 network for the citizens we serve...”



